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Meet the team...
Sandy Henderson

Sandy joins The Bureau
as our new Community
Engagement Worker. As
a long time local to the
area, Sandy will be
using her knowledge
and passion for the
local community to help
further improve our
offerings to meet local
need.

NEW CHIEF OFFICER

NAT RHODES

Nat Rhodes
New Chief Officer

The Bureau is happy to announce the appointment
of its new Chief Officer, Nat Rhodes. Previously the
organisations Community Health and Wellbeing
Manager, Nat is bringing into her position a
passion for the local community alongside a skillset
that allows her to get the most from our team and
the organisation.

Having previously worked in the Probation Service,
Nat has a long working history of helping those
who have been disadvantaged and marginalised in
order to improve their lives.

On news of her appointment, Nat had the
following to say.

“There are some challenges ahead, new health
boundaries to navigate, new relationships to make
and nurture, and decisions to be made as to how we
best manage the ongoing effects of the COVID
pandemic to name but a few. I bring with me a
genuine interest in and deep care for people, an
extensive background in developing and delivering
projects and interventions that work and 17 months
of direct operational management across our social
prescribing, befriending and peer support services."

We look forward to continuing our support of our
community with Nat at the helm, and further
improving the services we offer in order to
best serve those who need us.
            

              

"The Trustees are delighted to appoint Natalie
to the post of Chief Officer. Following a
rigorous recruitment process, it was felt that
Natalie had the attributes and experience to
continue and develop the vision and strategy of
the Bureau going forward. We are all looking
forward working with her."

- Sue Nash
Chair of the Board of Trustees
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VOLUNTEER CAR SCHEME
Do you have the drive?

Due to an increase in demand we are in need of more
Volunteer Drivers for our Car Scheme. If you or someone
you know is interested in making a difference to those in
our community who are isolated or without help getting
to medical appointments, then get in touch through the
details at the bottom of the page, or visit www.the-
bureau.org.uk/get-involved

GET IN TOUCH!

Here at The Bureau, we love hearing back from our
community, clients & volunteers, and getting
feedback that helps us provide better services to our
local area!

This month we highlight the experience of Ron, one of
our Befriending Volunteers, and his experience
volunteering at The Bureau.

"Thursday is a good day, I meet [CLIENT] for a
stroll around one of the reservoirs in Longdendale.

We benefit from enjoying the beautiful scenery and
having some healthy exercise. During these jaunts
we put the world to right, laugh about the football
match and swap stories of yesterday."


